
Happy February! 

WELCOME to Callen Davies!  Mom, Kristin, 

Dad Ty and  5 year old Brother Weston.  

If your child drops down to the required 3 days 

for summer, please let me know ASAP what days 

they will be attending, reminder they have to be 

the SAME 3 DAYS EACH WEEK, thank you.  I 

need to know by Monday 3/3/2025 

We will be having a Valentine exchange on Fri-

day 2/14,  Please bring Valentines for: Cameron, 

Rylee, Maebry, Mack, Braxton, ***Ethan, As-

pen, Waylon , Callen and Miss Tammy.  YES 

Ethan will be here for our party :)  

New rates go into effect Monday February 24, 

2024 

We have been getting outside a little more regu-

larly now that it has warmed up, just so you 

know, it is harder to get outside with younger 

children, they aren't as active and get colder fast-

er than the older children, I do what I can :)   

I know its early, but THINK SPRING !!!!  

Dear 

With Children In Mind ~ Miss Tammy 

KIDS ARE US  
News February 

2025 
 

Birthdays:   

Happy 8th Birthday 
to Hudson Feb. 11  

Happy 4th Birthday 
to  Maebry Feb.18 

 

Closed or  

Closing early Days: 

Mr. Allyn here 7-730 
am Tues. 2/25 
(mammogram) 

**CLOSED Fri. 3/7 

**Closing early at 
415 Thurs.3/27 

**CLOSED Fri. 4/18 
PAID 

**CLOSED Fri. 5/23 
Dr.  

**Closed **CLOSED  

Mon. 5/26 (holiday) 
-Paid 

**CLOSING EARLY 
at 330 Tues. 5/27 

 

 

 


